[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Tuxedo Planning Board will be holding a Public Hearing and Regular Meeting on Tuesday, October 13, 2020 at 7:00pm.  This will be a continuation of the public hearing from last month on the Echo Lake Dam & Arden Bridge as well as a new public hearing on an extension for Tuxedo Farms East Terrace Clearing Filling and Grading Permit.  The Public Hearing shall be held via WebEx.  All interested parties may attend the meeting by clicking on the link at the top of the Town Website or by dialing 1-408-418-9388 Access Code: 796 956 205.
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